
  

.. 

 

 

Annual Awards Banquet for  

YEAR 2011-12 
The meeting was called to order at the 19th Hole 

Restaurant by President Vickie McGinnis with13 

members present and an additional 13 guests. 

Levan Thurman led the song; Vickie led the Pledge 

and Bill Dooley the Prayer. 

Announcements: Vickie welcomed our special guest 

which included, Gary Goebel, Governor-Elect. He 

will become Governor of the MOARK District the 

first day of October 2012. Division 3 Lt. Governor 

Loren Gruber from the Marshall Club played a 

major role in the evening of honoring our 2011-12 

officers and installing our new officers for 12-13. 

President Vickie, Vice president, Marti Cowherd, 

2
nd

 Vice President, Bill Dooley. Treasurer, Steve 

Meyer and Secretary, Jerry McCarter. 

A good time was had by all that attended. We’ll try to 

do better with our attendance next year. 

 

Gary and Ellen Goebel. Gary becomes 

MOARK Governor October 1, 2012. Gary is  

from Division III, the North KC Club. What 

an honor for Division III. Thanks Gary!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lt. Governor Loren Gruber was our 

featured speaker telling why he became a 

Kiwanian. 

The Richmond Kiwanis Club, September 

25, 2012. Only 13 of our 47 showed up for 

our event of the year-Kiwanis Banquet. 

      Richmond K iwanis 

      September 25, 2012     Kiwanis: ” Changing the world one child and one community at a time.”        J. McCarter, 

Secretary 

Officers: 
Larry Goodloe 
Vickie 
McGinnis 
Marti 
Cowherd 
Steve Meyer 
Jerry 
McCarter 
Bob Bond 

 

Board of 
Directors: 

Bob Haden 2011 
John Richardson 
2011 
Tammy Sullard 
2012 
Don Kerin, 2012 
Brian Bush, 2013 
Bill Dooley, 2013 
 

Serving the 

Children 

of the World 

 http://richmondkiwanismo.weebly.com 

Richmond Kiwanis 
Officers: 

President: Vickie McGinnis 
1st Vice-President: Marti 
Cowherd 
2nd Vice-President: Bill 
Dooley 
Treasurer: Steve Meyer 
Secretary: Jerry McCarter 

http://richmondkiwanismo.weebly.com/

